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Pawnee City Continues to Deal With Nuisance Properties

(KLZA)--The Pawnee City Council conducted a nearly hour-long, show cause
hearing Monday night concerning a nuisance building at 522 G Street in
downtown Pawnee City, owned by Ed Raper.

City Clerk Tammy Stephens noted that the building has previously been deemed
a nuisance and that Friday, May 19th, the back portion of the building crumbled
in.

City Attorney Joe Stehlik entered 18 exhibits during the hearing on the property.
Clerk Stephens tells MSC News the Council allowed Raper until the June 12
council meeting to provide a written plan on how he plans to deal with the
property and provide proof of insurance for the property.

The Council also discussed other nuisance properties, but no action was taken.
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